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39 Lamb's Conduit Street, London, WC1N 3NG  
 
 
We, the upstairs neighbours Mark Baillie and Williamina Dickson, oppose this application for late 
opening all year round and seek maintenance of the existing daytime opening hours.PROCEDURAL 
PROBLEMS, NO PUBLICITY EXCEPT WRONG NOTICE BY APPLICANT:- The Planning Department 
sent no letter to me therefore presumably not to any neighbours about this important proposed change 
to our quality of life (for example I got one recently about a nearby restaurant, Honey & Co., wanting 
permission for small tables on the pavement, with no change).  
 


